
TOWN OF HADDAM 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

COMMUNITY CENTER 
7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM 

REGULAR MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, 28 FEBRUARY 2018 

 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 Walter Bragoni, Vice Chairman 

 Ian Gibson 

 Mardi Hanson-d’Alessandro 

 Gail Reynolds, Chairman 

 Tom Worthley 

 Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

 
 
 
 

DUE TO THE LACK OF A QUORUM, 
 
 

THE MEETING WAS CANCELED. 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
  
 

WEDNESDAY, 28 MARCH 2018, AT 7:00 P.M. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Bunny Hall Batzner 

 

Bunny Hall Batzner 
Recording Clerk 

 


